
Gleanings 

For The Hungry 
A Ministry of Youth With A Mission 
P.O. Box 309 
Sultana, CA 93666 
Ph. (559) 591-5009 
Fax (559) 591-5036 

Dear Friend, 

Thank you for your desire to include Gleanings for the Hungry in your estate plan. We are very thankful 

for these gifts, as they have a powerful impact on the financial stability of our organization. 

A bequest is the most popular way to make a gift through your estate. This is because all of your assets 

are still available to you during your lifetime. This is important as we never know what our needs may be 

as we grow older. Because the bequest happens after your death, you are simply giving what you no 

longer have need of. 

Most people make the bequest a percentage of their estate. That way, they are assured that everyone 

will be remembered in proportion to what they have.  You can choose to designate all or portions of 

your gift to various areas of need. Designations can be made to a single purpose, or many.  Gifts that do 

not have a designation will go to the Gleanings General Fund, to be used where most needed. 

We are thankful for whatever you may do, and assure you the funds will be used as directed. 

Allow us to share some information that will be helpful: 

Make the bequest to: Gleanings for the Hungry 

43029 Road 104 

Dinuba, CA 93618 

Designation suggestions: 

% Undesignated: Where Most Needed 

% Staff Outreach Funds 

% DTS Student Sponsorship 

% Summer Staff Sponsorship 

% Other:   

Once your documents are signed, we would appreciate hearing from you so we can thank you for the 

provision you have made. 

Sincerely, 

YWAM


